Basey, Karissa

From: Lisa Harrison <lharrison@xanterra.com>

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2013 2:19 PM

To: Basey, Karissa

Subject: Deer Creek Lodge and Conference Center Alternative Directions
Attachments: Directions.pdf

Greetings,

We wanted to let you know due to Fayette County doing bridge repairs Cook-Yankeytown will be closed from September
3rd for 53 days.

This is the main bridge that our guests travel to come to the lodge if they are coming from Columbus, Dayton, Cincinnati
or Cleveland on 71 North or South.

The alternate routes will be the following:

If the guests are coming from Interstate 71 north or south to State Route 56 remain on 56 to Clarks Run Road turn right.
Until it ends that is Yankeytown Pike, turn right.

The first left is the entrance to the Park.

If guests are coming from State Route 62, turn left at State Route 56.
To Clarks Run Road turn Right

Until it ends that is Yankeytown Pike, turn right.

The first left is the entrance to the Park.

If the guests are coming from the South heading North up State Route 207 Turn right onto Crownover Mill Rd, across the
Damn up the hill and turn left on top of the hill On to Deer Creek Road until it ends that is Yankeytown Pike, turn left.
The park entrance is just ahead on the left.

If you should have any questions, please feel free to ask.

Thank you and have a great day,

Lisa Harrison

Sales & Catering Manager

Deer Creek Lodge and Conference Center
740-869-2020 ext 3012
Iharrison@xanterra.com




